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January Board report 

 

1. Enrollment for HS is up to 170 – four new ones at semester – 2 seniors and 2 sophomores. 
2. Looking into a couple of advanced Ag classes that will be offered next year for college credit.  It 

helps us in several ways in our schedule.  We are currently talking to FPC about this plan. 
3. CX debate on January 25th at Stinnett. 
4. Starting to look at next years schedule already and setting up times for all banquets and 

concerts for the spring.  
5. Right now it looks like Prom will be on April 23rd. Preliminary date only. 

 

 

  


